
 

 

March 9, 2022 

  

Notice of Increase in Fuel Surcharge 

 

Dear Valued  Customer: 

 

   

Alaska Marine Lines has filed with the Surface Transportation Board to increase the fuel surcharge from 

10.0% to 15.0% on shipments to, from and between points in Western Alaska as defined in tariff STB 

AKMR 316, series, Rule 345, covering the ports of Bethel, Dillingham, Naknek, Nome, Kotzebue, and 

villages serviced through those ports.  This increase becomes effective on March 20, 2022.   This change 

does not affect rates or fuel surcharge in Dutch Harbor, Aleutian Islands or Kodiak areas. 

  

We continue to monitor fuel prices on a daily basis and will adjust the fuel surcharge when necessary. 

  

We appreciate your business and your understanding with regard to fluctuating fuel prices. 

   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Margretta Grace, Director of Pricing 

Alaska Marine Lines 

 

   

 

 
Our mailing address is: 
AML 
5615 W Marginal Way SW 
Seattle, WA 98106-1521 

 

 

 


